
Visit Gaiety Theatre Shimla 25th September 2019 

On 25th September 2019, the History department of Government College Sanjauli 

organized a visit to the Gaiety Theatre Shimla to view the painting exhibition on 

Shimla Heritage for its students. The objective of the visit was to provide the students 

with an opportunity to learn about the history and heritage of Shimla through the 

medium of paintings. 

Description of the Exhibition: The painting exhibition on Shimla Heritage was held 

at the Gaiety Theatre Shimla and showcased a collection of paintings by local artists. 

The paintings depicted various landmarks, buildings, and streets of Shimla, which 

hold historical and cultural significance. The exhibition aimed to showcase the rich 

heritage and culture of Shimla and create awareness among the visitors about the 

need to preserve it. 

Highlights of the Visit: The visit started with an introductory talk by the exhibition 

curator, who provided an overview of the exhibition and the paintings on display. 

The students were then taken on a guided tour of the exhibition, where they got a 

chance to see the paintings up close and learn about the historical and cultural 

significance of the landmarks and buildings depicted in them. 

The students were particularly impressed by the paintings of the Viceregal Lodge, 

the Mall Road, and the Christ Church, which hold special significance in the history 

and heritage of Shimla. The paintings provided the students with an opportunity to 

visualize the historical and cultural evolution of Shimla and understand the 

importance of preserving its heritage. 

Students learned about the Gothic, Victorian and Edwardian Architecture 

styles. 

Conclusion: The visit to the painting exhibition on Shimla Heritage was a valuable 

learning experience for the History students of Government College Sanjauli. The 

visit provided the students with an insight into the rich history and heritage of Shimla 

and highlighted the need to preserve it. The visit was a success, and the students 

expressed their appreciation for the opportunity to learn and explore the exhibition. 

The department thanked the exhibition curator for organizing such an informative 

and engaging exhibition. 

As Photography was prohibited so we were not able to click the photography. 



 

 

 



        

       

 

  

 

 

 

 


